
Dear Band/Chorus Parents:  

The Drums EMS Band/Chorus is running a Pizza/Pierogie 

Fundraiser Sale, March 9-23. Proceeds from the fundraiser will go to 

purchase new musical equipment and supplies for all instrumental and choral 

students. Students are selling pizza and pierogies from Capriotti’s.  

The delivery date for the items will be Monday, March 30.  Because the items are refrigerated, 

you must pick them up at the school on this day.  You may pick up your items in the lobby, 

Monday, March 30, between 2-4pm.  Due to HASD policy, students are not permitted to take 

the items on the bus.  

Please return the slip below, your order slip, and payment, to Mr. Forte or Miss 

Katsock by Monday, March 23.  All checks should be made payable to Drums 

PTA.   

As always, thank you for your continued support of the DEMS Music Department and of your children’s 

musical education. 

Thank you,  

Mr. Forte, Band Director     Miss Katsock, Chorus Director 

 

Cut the following slip and return with your order slip and payment. 

 

DRUMS Band/Chorus Pizza/Pierogie Fundraiser 

 

Child’s Name:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s signature:_____________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Cell:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Email:__________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                          

 


